

NANA appreciates your support for the annual fundraiser and member renewal

Description

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

This holiday season, we invite you to celebrate the positive impact that we have made together in North Avondale. Thanks to support like yours, we have enhanced neighborhood safety, preserved its beauty, and strengthened our community.

As we launch our Annual Fund Drive and Membership Dues, we ask for your help to continue this work in 2025. This year your donation will go toward vital initiatives, including:

- Crime prevention and street calming: Addressing safety concerns with law enforcement, especially speeding on Reading Rd., Clinton Springs and Mitchell Ave.
- **Beautification and Tree Planting**: Through ongoing landscaping and tree planting led by the Beautification Committee.
- **Zoning and Master Plan development**: Shaping North Avondale's future in collaboration with local leaders, with a focus on the Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) and our Master Plan.
- **Community Engagement**: Building connections through our newsletter and activities with the Connected Communities Coalition.

You can make a difference today by connecting, volunteering and donating

- **Donate**: As a registered 501(c)(3), your gift is tax-deductible. Make your 2024 donation online at https://northavondalecincinnati.com/donate/.
- Volunteer: Sign up to volunteer at https://northavondalecincinnati.com/volunteer/.
- Stay Connected: Update your email by contacting nana@northavondalecincinnati.com.

Our Commitment to Transparency

View the detailed breakdown of NANA's income and expenses over the past year in the graph developed by our NANA treasurer. We want you to see exactly how your contributions are making an impact.

Thank you for helping us build a safer, more beautiful and vibrant North Avondale community.

Warm regards,

Dawn Johnson

President, North Avondale Neighborhood Association

Date Created
December 12, 2024
Author
dawn-johnson

